Christmas is coming...

Important dates for your diary

Throughout December — Children’s decorated baubles for sale £1 (ask your child’s teacher)
Wednesday 4" December - Reception Christmas Performance in Watton Westfield Hall at 2pm
Thursday 5" December — Reception Christmas Performance in Watton Westfield Hall at 9.30am

Friday 6" December —The Hive Christmas Performance in the classroom at 2.30pm
Wednesday 11" December — Both schools Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner
Wednesday 11" December - Yr1 Christmas Performance in Watton Westfield Hall at 9.30am
Wednesday 11" December - Nursery Christmas Performance in Watton Westfield Hall at 2.15pm
Thursday 12" December — Hawking Class Craft Session 9am
Thursday 12" December —Yr1 Christmas Performance in Watton Westfield Hall at 2pm
Friday 13" December — Both schools pyjama day! Wear pyjamas and bring a chocolate donation
Friday 13" December — Hamper Raffle will be drawn! Winning tickets announced on Dojo
Tuesday 17" December — Yr2 Christmas Performance in Watton Westfield Hall at 9.30am
Tuesday 17" December - Yr3&4 & Hawking Class Christmas Performance in Watton Juniors Hall at 9.30am
Wednesday 18" December — Yr3&4 & Hawking Class Christmas Performance in Watton Juniors Hall at 9.30am
Wednesday 18" December - Yr2 Christmas Performance in Watton Westfield Hall at 2pm
Thursday 19" December - Yr3&4 & Hawking Class Christmas Performance in Watton Juniors Hall at 9.30am
Thursday 19" December — Both schools Christmas party afternoon and Chocolate Tombola
Friday 20" December — Both schools candlelit carols in assembly
Friday 20" December — Both schools last day before the Christmas holiday!

Tuesday 7" January — Both schools reopen for the spring term
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Booking is required for the Yr3/4 & Hawking performances, but not the Westfield performances.

Due to health and safety requirements and to avoid overcrowding in the halls, only two adults per
child may be admitted. Seating is limited and some of the audience may have to stand. Please
leave all prams and buggies outside and sit younger siblings on your knee. If you have any
mobility needs and require assistance with access or seating, please speak to your child’s teacher
before the performance date and we will do our best to help.

Doors will open approximately 15 minutes prior to the start of the performances.

It is school policy that photography is permitted, but we ask that you focus on your own child and
do not share any images taken in school on social media. Failure to comply to this will mean
you will be asked to remove images, and we may not be able to allow photography at events in the
future.

Once the performances are finished the children will return to their classes with their teacher. We

will ask the audience to wait while the children file out of the hall before you depart, please. If it is

an afternoon performance, you may be able to take your child early but will need to wait for them
to be ready. Siblings from other classes cannot leave early as this is too disruptive.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to sharing these special events with you. The
children and staff are working very hard to make them days to remember!




